
GLCDC News * Sept. 2022 

Holiday Closure 

GLCDC is closed Friday, Sept. 

2nd and Monday, Sept 5th for  

Labor Day. 

We reopen at 7:30 a.m. 

Tuesday, Sept. 6th Welcome to the start of the 2022 school year at 

Great Lakes Child Development Center. This is 

Miss Patty’s 34th year in business of fun and learn-

ing. 

The first official day of the school year is Monday, 

Sept. 12th.  Pre-K students and Preschool begin 

their day at 9 a.m.   

School supplies from the list can be dropped off on 

the first day, or earlier if you like.  Please write 

your child’s name on the outside of the bag. 

          Looking forward to a great school year! 

www.greatlakescdc.com 
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New Fees for 2022 
Our new school year officially starts on Monday, 

Sept. 12th.  All families will have filled out updated 

fee contracts by that date. 

As was announced last month, our daily fee will be increasing by $2 per day. This rate in-

crease takes effect on Monday, Sept. 12th, and will be reflected in your new fee contract.  

Beginning on Sept. 12th you will be charged for every day listed on your child’s fee contract. 

Billing statements will be based on the fee contracts. If your child does not attend on a 

scheduled day, you will still be charged for that day. It will be your responsibility to fill in 

earned vacation days ahead of a planned absence. If you do not have earned vacation days, 

you will be charged for a scheduled day even if your child is sick on that day.   

Fiscal year runs from September through August. 

Please let us know 2 weeks in advance for vacation days. We understand things happen and 

you may have to give short notice.  

 

 Thank You 

 

 

              

 

Kaiser Studio is visiting our 

center on Tuesday Nov 8th for 

Picture Day.  

 

Please look for more infor-

mation to come home next 

month. 

Picture Day! 


